
Vandenberg Middle School 
Parent/Guardian 

Reopening Meeting

January 14, 2021



When will Vandenberg Middle 
School reopen?

● State Guidelines
● County Guidelines
● District Guidelines



Tracks and Schedules
(Hybrid or Distance Learning)

● Student will be scheduled in their assigned track for Spring 
Term (starting 1/25/21)

● Student schedules and possibly teachers will be different (for 
all options)

● Current zoom bell schedule will continue until school reopens 
in person

● Changing tracks will be very limited and must be for a valid 
reason with administrative approval



In-Person Hybrid Distance Learning

*On Campus 2 times/week                          *Not on campus

*Zoom classes 1 time/week                         *Zoom direct instruction 5 times/week

*Independent work at home 2 times/week   *Bell schedule likely to change when 

campus reopens. 

*Instructional minutes remain the same

The office will remain open for assistance (phone calls or appointments 
preferred).



Material Times and Pick-Up

Thursday, Jan. 21    2:30-5:00 

Friday, Jan. 22         2:30-5:00 

Saturday, Jan. 23    10:00-2:00 



Return to Campus
Safety and distance are our top priority.

● Masks will be provided or you can use your own
● There will be extra cleaning and sanitizing of classrooms.



Increased safety protocols will 
affect the following:

● Arrivals
● Departures
● Restroom Procedures
● Buses
● Student movement
● Lunchtime dining and activities



The Vandenberg Middle School 
bell schedule will be different. 

● Bus stops, pick-up, drop-off, cleaning and the bell 
schedule of other schools will affect our school.



What happens if there is a 
positive COVID case on campus?

If any student or staff member tests positive  
Vandenberg Middle School will follow all local and 
county guidelines.



There will be another zoom 
meeting with specific details 
when we have a return date. 

This powerpoint will be made available on the 
Vandenberg Middle School website January 15, 2021.


